
MAKEUP IN NEWYORK: ONLY EIGHT DAYS TO GO!

Only eight days left before the kick-off of this seventh edition of MakeUp in NewYork. 
Once again, organizers expect a record number of visitors. On the side of exhibitors, 
impatience is at its peak. Because MakeUp in NewYork remains one of the two major 
events in the North America make-up and skincare industry. The other being of course, 
at the beginning of next year, MakeUp in LosAngeles, who is also set to beat all records. 
One thing is sure, the number of visitors registered to this forthcoming New York edition 
is enjoying a strong rise. As for the quality of visitors, it will be as usual up to expecta-
tions. This is actually what makes the "MakeUp In exception" since the first U.S. edition in 
2011. See you in eight days! 
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